
Pope Francis has started a marathon of rosaries

during this month of May to ask Our Lady for an end to

the pandemic. Following the Pope in this marathon,

we will be praying the rosary daily. We invite you to

join us virtually to pray the rosary every day from May

1st - May 31st. Sunday - Friday at 8:30 pm EST

Saturday at 7:00 pm EST.

Zoom Meeting ID: 892 6814 1553

Our 
Lady's
Month

P R A Y E R  I N T E N T I O N S  F O R  M A Y

For more information, contact

reception@kintorecollege.ca


